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Powerful
Rituals to be a Medium and a Clairvoyant


 



Introduction


From presentiment to clairvoyance...

Reality may not be limited to what we apprehend with our five
senses. Sight, hearing, smell, touch and taste are certainly not
our only means of communication. Do we all have a sixth sense? This
is more than likely. However, it is more or less "active" depending
on the person. From intuition to clairvoyance, an overview of these
strange and incredible faculties.

Intuition: it is a vague sensation that an event will occur,
without being able to describe it precisely. This term is
synonymous with presentiment. Each of us has experienced this
instinctive power: feeling that an incident will prevent us from
going to an appointment, intuition that the phone will ring... The
presentiment is often observed when the event disruptor has passed.
Previously, it is a confused feeling, a feeling, unlike the
premonition, which is much less abstract and more subject to
interpretation.



Premonition: it is a phenomenon that imposes itself on
consciousness. It suddenly bursts in to warn us of an event to
come, often serious but not necessarily. It is therefore an
uncontrolled manifestation of our psyche, as for example in
premonitory dreams. In this case, we receive a rather precise
vision of an event, an act or a situation which will occur in the
future. This experience is not as rare as one might think: many
people testify to having had at least one premonitory dream in
their life.



Precognition: it is also the ability to predict an event before it
occurs. However, precognition is active, that is to say that the
subject seeks to know what is going to happen with supports such as
cards or other accessories, while premonition is a passive faculty
which imposes itself on us. without us wanting it. Precognition
relates only to the future and therefore differs from
clairvoyance.

Clairvoyance: it should therefore not be reduced to the simple fact
of predicting the future. A clairvoyant has the gift of perceiving
information outside of the use of the five senses. He has the
ability to feel information by disregarding space and time.
Clairvoyance is therefore rather the ability of an individual to
perceive past, present or future information and above all to know
how to interpret it in order to enlighten the person who is in
trouble. There are two kinds of clairvoyance, pure clairvoyants who
exercise their gift without intermediary, thanks to flashes, and
clairvoyants with support who need tarot cards, crystal balls,
coffee grounds, pendulums... We also distinguish clairvoyants (who
“see” the events) clairaudients (who hear the information).



Prediction: it is simply the action of announcing events that will
occur in the future more or less near or more or less distant in
time, by clairvoyance or premonition.



The feeling of "déjà vu": everyone has experienced at least once
the feeling of having already experienced a situation (place,
conversation, behavior...). Demonstration of a gift of
clairvoyance? Effect of reincarnation? In fact, American
researchers think they have found the explanation: it would be an
effect of our memory which interprets another memory. The brain
would identify a detail strongly associated with a previous
experience and it would superimpose the feelings experienced during
our first experience on the one we are currently living. It would
therefore be an “error” of our brain, a mirage of memory!
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